
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] 4 Highrise applications at Weston/Langstaff
Date: December-11-23 9:55:33 AM

 
 

From: Elisa DeCarolis  
Sent: Sunday, December 10, 2023 7:27 PM
To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; info@westondownsra.ca;
Steven Del Duca <Steven.DelDuca@vaughan.ca>; Elisa DeCarolis <
Subject: [External] 4 Highrise applications at Weston/Langstaff
 
Hi Rosanna. I hope you are well.
 
I understand that on Tuesday council will approve Battacorp application for 4 highrise buildings in
Ward 3.
 
Please dont  ignore York Region’s report and decline this application and its use of a CIHA tool to
circumvent proper planning.
 
Traffic congestion is already a major concern, this will only make it worse.
 
I think there are more important issues to deal with, like the increased crimes, specifically home
break-ins and vehicle thefts. Let's put some effort in making our communities safer.
 
Thank you
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